
LD Blake 
165 Ontario St. #609 

St. Catharines Ontario 
Canada  L2R 5K4 

1-905-397-6840 
ldblake@cogeco.ca 

 
RE: SOL-40297-13-RV2-IN2 
 
Ms. Elizabeth Usprich, Vice Chair 
Southern RO 
6th Floor King Street West 
Hamilton Ontario  
L8P  4Y7 
 
6 February 2017 
 
Dear Vice Chair, 
I am the tenant's representative in this matter and have agency authorization on file since the September 17, 
2015 hearing de novo.  
 
While I am the spokesperson for the few remaining tenants involved in SOL-40297-13, I am not the only 
respondent who continues an interest in this case. The outcome of this will directly impact both rent and future 
proceedings both on file and pending. Tenant interest is very real and each person should be able to witness 
and/or participate in these proceedings. Therefore, in the interests of fairness and transparency, I suggest we 
convene any further proceedings in this matter at the St. Catharines facility as what you call an "in person 
hearing". 
 
I will make myself available at the applicant's and board's convenience. 
 
Yours Truly  
 
 
 
LD Blake 
Tenant's representative. 
 
CC: Tenants on Agency Authorization list. 
 


